

National Office

Tertiary International and System Performance 45-47 Pipitea Street Thorndon

PO Box 1666

New Zealand

Wellington

Phone: 0-4-463 8000 Fax: +64 4 463 8713 www.minedu.govt.nz

Milesa Cepe via email

Dear Milesa Cepe

Thank you for your email of 23 June 2013 in which you describe your thesis topic and ask, under the Official Information Act for 'overall pass rates for students from [the] University of Auckland, Canterbury, Victoria and [Otago] ... from the year 2011 and/or 2012.'

The pass rates of students in tertiary education providers are published annually by the Tertiary Education Commission (TEC). The most recent publication has the results from the 2011 year. The data can be found at:

http://www.tec.govt.nz/Learners-Organisations/Learners/performance-in-tertiary-education/Educational-performance-at-individual-tertiary-providers/

The TEC will publish the 2012 results later this year.

Other statistics and analyses that may be relevant to your project can be found on the Education Counts website: www.educationcounts.govt.nz.

I trust this information is useful to you.

Yours sincerely

Dr Andrea Schollmann Acting Deputy Secretary andrea.schollmann@minedu.govt.nz